ADDENDUM NO. 3

DATE: March 5, 2018

TO: All Bidders O
FROM: Boyce H. Evans, Purchasing Agem{ﬁ‘\
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 3 — Solid Waste Facility, HHW

Improvements & Additions
BIDS TO BE OPENED: March 7, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time
This addendum is being published to address the items below and answer questions received
concerning the ITB referenced above. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document
and modifies the original specifications and drawings as noted.
ITEM 1 - CLARIFICATIONS:
1. For each overhead door to be replaced, provide and install new pneumatic safety edge to
match existing operation.
2. New overhead doors shall not have vision glazing.
ITEM 2 - QUESTIONS:

Question #1: Is Contractor required to design and provide certified Fire Alarm drawings?

Response: Disregard references to fire alarm scope. No new fire alarm work is required in this
project.
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